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18th March 2021  
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
For our Year 4 Holy Week Liturgy about the Last supper, we would like to share photos of the children sharing 
bread with family members. An activity will be assigned to your child’s Seesaw account this weekend where 
they can upload this photo.  
 
Although we already have consent to share images of your child on Seesaw, we also need consent to share 
photos of any family members in the photo. If you are happy for us to share the photo on Seesaw across 
school please fill in the slip below and post it in the grey post box near reception by this Monday (22.3.21).  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Lucia Loscalzo 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
I  ______________________(Parent/Carer name) Parent/Carer of _______________________ (Child’s 
name) consent to photos of myself/my family member being shared on Seesaw. 
 
 
 
 
 


